
 
 

Request for Qualifications 
Spokane Airport Board 

Consulting Services 
   

Rail-Truck Transload Facility Project, #19-43-1966 
 
The Spokane Airport Board is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified 
consulting firms or teams of firms for planning, environmental and engineering services related 
to the Spokane International Airport’s (SIA) Rail-Truck Transload Facility Project. 
 
SOQs will be received by the Spokane Airport Board at Spokane International Airport, 9000 West 
Airport Drive #204, Spokane, WA, 99224, until 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, December 17, 2019. 
 
A non-mandatory informational meeting will be held in the Board Room at the Spokane 
International Airport at 1:00 p.m. on Friday, November 22, 2019. 
 
The Request for Qualifications is posted on the Spokane Airports website: 
http://business.spokaneairports.net/rfp, or you may contact Lisa Corcoran, Project Manager, 
Planning & Engineering Department, Lcorcoran@spokaneairports.net. 
 
The Spokane Airport Board is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
Dated this 13th day of November 2019. 
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